Manistee County Democrats

We had a record turnout (we ran out of chairs, it was SRO!) for our monthly information meeting on Thursday February 22, 2024 at 7pm at the West Shore Community College building on River Street in downtown Manistee.  Our featured speaker was Kelly Tomaszewski, President of the Munson Manistee Hospital.  She did an excellent job providing details and transparency on the future of the lone rural hospital in Manistee County. There were many questions from the attendees who were rightfully concerned about the lies, rumors, and misinformation that has been circulating in the community.  We also had a short presentation on Project 2025 which is the plan by the extreme right wing to facilitate fascism as a replacement for our democracy if a Republican is elected President in 2024. 

We held a successful “Dining with Dems” event on Friday February 16th.  We met 12 new potential members and had over 40 folks join us for good food and good conversation as well as having fun with pinball machines!

We had three very successful candidate recruitment meetings at different locations throughout Manistee County.  Our goal is to have a Democratic candidate in every down-ballot race in November 2024.  We are also focusing our Get Out The Vote (GOTV) on organizing around rebuilding and rejuvenating our Precinct Delegates.  We have an excellent leader for our GOTV special committee and are making excellent progress in recruiting PDs in every one of the sixteen precincts in Manistee County.  

MCDP members also volunteered at the Feeding America Food truck like we do every month. In February during a raging blizzard we distributed 15,000 lbs of food to over 400 food insecure families in Manistee County. 

Our March 21, 2024 Information Meeting will feature a presentation on “Curious Conversations” (see below) by two of our MCDP members.  Our members have told us that they want more training on how to have civil conversations with people who may not agree with them on all issues.  This will be the start of a series of training opportunities we will hold during the campaign period.  

We are excited to announce we have signed a lease agreement for our campaign office on Manistee’s main (River) street.  We will be highly visible to the public on this busy street from April through the November election.  We will be moving in and arranging the office in April and plan to hold a grand opening the last week of April!  All are welcome to stop in and learn about our candidates. 
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WSCC Building

400 River Street

Manistee, MI 49660

Via ZOOM:;

hitps://us02web.zoom.us/j/82788
2283512pwd=Tzd3SjhHMWQUZW
54UnhIMIBPQMAOUTO





